September 3, 2008

Heather Stouder, AICP

Planning Division

Department of Planning & Community
& Economic Development

Madison Municipal Bldg., Suite LL-100
215 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd.
Madison, WI 53701-2985

Dear Heather Stouder,
We would like to propose extending our weekend outdoor seating hours from 10:00 pm
to 11:00 pm: This would give the diners more opportunify to enjoy our patio that
overlooks Lake Monona. As it stands now, 10:00 pm inhibits us from being able to seat
outside past 8:30 because an hour and one half is most likely not enough time to enjoy
your meal especially if it goes past 10:00 and have to go inside. As far as all other hours
concerning the restaurant, they will stay the same.

Tuesday-Thursday open until 11:00 pm

Friday-Saturday open until 12:00 pm

Sunday open untii 10:00 pm

Sincerely,

John L. Gadan
Sardine Restaurant
617 Williamson St

" Madison, WI 53703
608-441-1600

Cell: 608-347-2089



